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Date: September 10, 2024 

Submitted by: Legislative Services Division 

Subject: Lighting Request – International Overdose Awareness Day – Annually on 

August 31 

 

On August 24, 2024, an email from the Tri-Cities Community Action Team (Attachment 1) was 

received by all Tri-Cities Mayors requesting support for International Overdose Awareness Day 

by illuminating civic facilities in purple annually on August 31st.  As there was no scheduled 

Council meeting in August, the request for 2024 was facilitated by staff.  This memo is coming 

forward to publicly acknowledge the request and for Council consideration of adding the event 

to the City’s annual lighting calendar beginning in 2025. 

 

The following options are available for Council consideration: 

 

1. THAT the lighting request be received for information. 

2. THAT the lighting request be approved as requested. 

Attachment(s) 

1. Email dated August 24, 2024, from TCCAT re International Overdose Awareness Day. 
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Lighting Request – International Overdose Awareness Day – 

Annually on August 31.docx 

Attachments: - Attachment 1 - Email dated August 24, 2024, from TCCAT re 

International Overdose Awareness Day.pdf 

Final Approval Date: Aug 28, 2024 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Tracey Takahashi, Deputy Corporate Officer, for Stephanie Lam, City Clerk and Manager of 

Legislative Services - Aug 27, 2024 

Virgelene Rutherford, Manager of Human Resources, for Angie Parnell, General Manager of 

Corporate Services - Aug 27, 2024 

Kate Zanon, General Manager of Community Development, for Anna Mathewson, City Manager 

- Aug 28, 2024 


